
Halloween during the
Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic
This Halloween it is important to take proper precautions to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19. The following tips should be considered:
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Do not visit haunted houses. Often these do not allow for proper social
distancing or adequate ventilation. Also, if people are screaming, more than 6 
feet of distance is recommended.

Parties should be held outside. Protective face coverings, not costume 
masks, should be worn. All guests should practice proper social distancing of 
at least 6 feet from non-household members. 

Stay at home if possible. Decorate pumpkins and/or watch a scary movie 
with your household members. Have a virtual costume party. If you have 
children, hide candy around your house for a fun and active scavenger hunt.  

Avoid typical trick-or-treating. Instead, households should o�er individually 
wrapped treat bags left at the end of the driveway to allow for social
distancing. 

For the most up-to-date COVID-19 information and recommendations, visit the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) website: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

Happy Halloween from INTERVENT


